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Notice of Availability of

Draft Upper Blackstone River Watershed Wetlands Restoration Plan

The Massachusetts Wetlands Restoration Program (MWRP), in the Executive Office of Environmental Affairs, has published the Draft Upper Blackstone River Watershed Wetlands Restoration Plan (Draft Plan).  This project is sponsored and managed by the Worcester County Conservation District (WCCD) in partnership with MWRP and is partially funded by a S.604(b) grant from the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection.  The Draft Plan presents maps and summary descriptions of 71 potential wetland restoration sites found within the Upper Blackstone River watershed.  The overall goal of the Plan is to help municipalities, state and federal agencies, and other organizations and individuals to identify, prioritize, and initiate wetland restoration projects that will improve the health of the watershed’s aquatic ecosystems.

The Draft Plan study area covers all or portions of the following 13 municipalities: Auburn, Boylston, Grafton, Holden, Leicester, Millbury, Northbridge, Oxford, Paxton, Shrewsbury, Sutton, West Boylston, and Worcester.  Copies of the document on compact disk are available for review at the following public libraries within the watershed: Auburn, Grafton, Millbury, Paxton, Shrewsbury, Sutton, and Worcester.  Copies of the Draft Plan on CD may be obtained by contacting Hunt Durey, MWRP Planner, as specified below.

MWRP and WCCD seek public comment on the Draft Plan – specifically, input on the sites already identified as well as other sites that may have been overlooked during the evaluation.  A public meeting has been scheduled to present the Draft Plan findings and to obtain feedback.  The public meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 25, 2003 from 7-9pm at the Millbury Senior Center located at One River Street, Millbury, MA.  Comments on the Draft Plan can be submitted both in writing and at the scheduled public meeting.  Written comments must be received by MWRP no later than Friday, March 28, 2003 via regular mail to Hunt Durey, Massachusetts Wetlands Restoration Program, One Winter Street, 5th Floor, Boston, MA  02108, or via email to <hunt.durey@state.ma.us>.  Call or email Hunt Durey for further details (617) 292-5768.
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